
Dear Senior Fellows and Friends, 

 

You are cordially invited to the Club Room, Loew's L'Enfant Plaza Hotel restaurant, for 

dinner and conversation with Rosslyn S. Kleeman on Wednesday, February 23rd.   

 

Roz is currently Distinguished Executive in Residence, Department of Public 

Administration, The George Washington University.  She has been very active in 

workforce development for many years, not only in her jobs (at the White House Office 

of Presidential Personnel, GAO, OMB, and HEW), but as a member and officer of 

numerous professional associations.   

 

The 2001-2002 ED Fellows were introduced to Roz by Jon Seymour at the Council for 

Excellence in Government.  What I've noticed about Roz since then is that anyone who 

goes and talks to her about their career direction comes back renewed.  Let's get together 

and find out why that is, and hear about Roz’s current involvements, over an invigorating  

meal with colleagues.  If you are intrigued or troubled by current issues in public 

administration, come put them on the table for group consideration—you may find 

kindred spirits with whom you can discuss good government further. 

 

For those of you who haven't been to the hotel, it is a pleasant venue atop the L'Enfant 

Plaza Metro station.  Those who RSVP "yes" will get detailed directions and parking info 

along with the menu options in the next few days (Roz’s bio will be sent to you 

immediately).  RSVPs and payment must be received by noon Monday, February 21st.  

As in the past, if you don't "do" PayPal, you may contact me to make other arrangements. 

Also, please e-mail me if you would like to have an invitation sent to a friend or 

significant other. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Kitty Wooley 


